
From: Sean Williams <skwilliams60@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, September 08, 2017 2:36 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: No Northern Pass in NH 
 
Sean Williams 
54 Abbott Rd. 
Concord, NH 03303 
 
September 8, 2017 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
With so little to gain and so much to lose.....Northern Pass should not be approved.  
 It seems to me...the people of New Hampshire have overwhelmingly opposed this from the beginnig.   
We do not want to see our state disfigured for the benefit of a select few, namely HydroQuebec.   
We want to be heard!   
And we are speaking loudly!  
I hope the committee will reject this project's certificate to prevent it from harming our state. 
 
Thank you. 
Sincerely, 
Sean Williams 


